
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
March 11, 2014 
 
 
RE:   CONSTRUCTION OF SINGLE FAMILY 
                 HOME AT 930 ADAMS STREET 
                  

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
 
The following bids were received for the Construction of Single Family Home at 
930 Adams Street project: 
 
 
LYNN BUILDERS LLC   $214,619.00 
SPARTA, WISCONSIN 
 
EVP Construction LLC   $225,556.00 
Franklin, Wisconsin 
 
Kratt Lumber Company   $254,880.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Lynn Builders LLC 
in the amount of $214,619.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


